
 

  

Friday 7th February 2020 

Classroom News 

This week we had a special visitor in our classroom. Joy, a paramedic, 
came into our class to help answer some questions about her job. 

We wanted to find out how she helps people and how the 
ambulance works. She answered all of our wonderful questions and 

then showed us how to put a bandage on and a sling. We really 
enjoyed practicing putting bandages on each other and have enjoyed 

our ambulance role-play this week. 

In Maths we have carried on looking at subtracting and we got to 
test our bowling skills too. We had to see how many mini-me’s we 

could knock down and put the numbers into a subtraction sum. We 
also enjoyed our NSPCC Maths day moving around the classrooms 

and taking part in lots of different activities.  We were able to see if 
bigger hands could hold more sweets and measure out ingredients to 
bake cakes. We also took part in games like noughts and crosses and 

remembered to play fairly with our friends.  

 In R.E we have listened to the story of Noah and his ark and talked 
about how Noah listened to God and did as he asked. We talked 

about how we should listen to adults and others around us. We each 
made our own rainbow along with a promise to do something.  

This is the last newsletter for this term so I wish you all a happy half 
term holiday!  

 

 

 

Important Dates 

Friday 14th February- Finish for Half Term 

Monday 24th February- INSET 

Tuesday 25th February- Children return to 
school 

Wednesday 11th March- Parents’ Evening 
3.30-5.30pm 

Thursday 12th March- Parents’ Evening 
3.30-5.00 and 6.00-7.00pm 

Wednesday 25th March- Mother’s Day 
Afternoon Tea 2.00-2.30pm KS1/ 2.30-
3.00pm KS2 (max 2 adults per family) 

Thursday 2nd April- Whole School Easter 
Celebration – 10am 

Friday 3rd April- Finish for Easter at 2pm 

 

 

Curriculum Award – for all of Reception for asking and answering fantastic questions with our 
visit from Joy the paramedic and practicing putting bandages on each other 

Christian Value Certificate for Creativity – Georgia for being a very creative person in her 
drawings, dance and singing in class.  

OPEN DOOR 

It is not always possible to discuss your child’s attitude to work and performance in class at the end of a day. Open Door is 
an opportunity for you to look at our classroom and also ask any questions. This is each Wednesday at 3.30-3.50 

 

 


